
SUPPLEMENT TO PUBLIC COMMENTS, CITY OF SAN LEANDRO, FACILITIES AND 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING 10 SEPT 2020 REGARDING 

LEWELLING BLVD WITHIN AGENDA ITEM 3.B. DISCUSSION ITEM 20-409 ON CIP 

PROGRAM. 

In September 2015, two vehicles travelling on eastbound Lewelling Blvd crashed into 

the backyard of residents at 1123 Belleau Street, coming to a stop approximately 3 feet 

from the house.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


